
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Appendix L 

MP Responses 





From: Chloe Smith  

Date: 18 July 2018 at 18:37:59 BST 

To: Lorne Green  

Subject: Re: Lorne: Fire Governance 

Dear Lorne, 

 

Please feel free to use this statement from me in your meeting tomorrow: 

 

“I think this case has merits and deserves to be looked at closely. I supported the enabling 

legislation because I believe our public services are best for the taxpayer and for their 

hardworking staff when they are most efficient. I would recommend constituents look 

carefully and positively at it.” 

 

Chloe 

 













Member of Parliament for North Norfolk

A: Unit 4, The Garden Centre, Nursery Drive, Norwich Road, North Walsham, NR28 0DR

T:01592 403752 E: norman.lamb.mp@parliament.uk W: www.normanlamb.org.uk ,: @normanlamb n: NormanlambLibDem

Lorne Green
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk
Building 8, Jubilee House

Falconers Chase

Wymondham
Norfolk NR18 oWW

4th September 2018

Dear Lorne,

A Case for Change - A better wav of working for a safer Norfolk

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation

I regret that I am not confident that the proposed change in governance arrangements for the Norfolk
Fire & Rescue Service will deliver an improved public service, greater efficiency, and better value for
residents in Norfolk.

I share the concerns outlined by Norfolk County Council in its response to the consultation (Norfolk
Fire & Rescue Service - Keep in safe hands), some of which I have copied directly below:

. Removing the fire ond rescue service from the County Council presents o siqnificont findnciol
risk to the service, ond therefore o risk to public sofety.

o The cloimed f10m efficiency ligure is speculotive ond misleoding.
. The proposal mokes o number of ossumptions ond untested cloims.
. The proposed chonges to operotionol response ore not cleorly orticuloted ond hove not been

risk ossessed, ond therefore there is o significont risk to their deliverdbility ond ultimotely
public sofety.

o The claimed benefits could be ochieved without o chonge in governonce, ond without the
ossocioted cost ond disruption.

The benefits of the proposed restructuring are far from clear and, in my view, carry an unacceptable
level of operational risk and risk to public safety. As a result, ldo not feel able to support the proposal.

With best wishes I
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Yours sincerely,

. Hon. Norman Lamb MP
Member of Parliament for North Norfolk tn-
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The Rt Hon Norman Lamb MP
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OFFICE OF THE POLICE & CRIME 

COMMISSIONER FOR NORFOLK 

It is proposed that the Police and Crime Commissioner 

should become the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 

having overall responsibility for the governance of both 

Norfolk Fire & Rescue Service and Norfolk Constabulary. 

Do you agree or disagree with this proposal? (please tick) 

I agree D 

I disagree � 

Any comments? 

About you. Please tell us ... 

Do you work for any of the following 
(including in a voluntary capacity)? 

Norfolk Fire & Rescue Service 

Norfolk Constabulary 

Norfolk County Council (non fire service staff) 

None of the above 

□ 

□ 

� 

Personal information (not comments) redacted
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